
From: Felicity Blackmore
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Whitehaven Vickery Coal mine
Date: Tuesday, 7 July 2020 10:37:35 AM

I would like to register my absolute disgust with the granting of the above Coal mine.

Please reconsider your decision & protect the family farms in this beautiful heritage land.

I strongly object to this decision.

Felicity Blackmore

Sent from my iPhone
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